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I thought I must let you know how much Denis and I

are looking forward to out holiday with you on Islay. We

are hoping to arrive on Wednesday the 15th and leave on

Wednesday the 22nd, probably first thing in the morning.

But my office will be in touch with you constantly about

all the details.

Regarding your Harvest Lunch in Chester, I do hope

you will not take it too much to heart if I decline this

kind invitation. As you know, I had every intention of

doing it but I will have only just returned from Lusaka

and there will be a great deal of work for me to do here

before I come to Islay and I really do not think I can

fit it in. I know you will be the first to understand.

(Signed) Yours ever,

Margaret

The Hon . Peter Morrison, M.P.


